
Foundation News! 
25th April 2025 

This Week 

Lots of work took place in the EYFS courtyard 
over the Easter break. The children were very 
excited to discover and explore the new areas 
and equipment this week! There are photos 
on Tapestry of the balancing, climbing, and 
team work that has been taking place. Thank 
you to the Thomas Parsons Charity, Outdoor 
Classrooms, Lucy Conochie Designs, and 
Barcham Trees for all of their support with 
the redevelopment work. 

In the classroom, the children have been 
sharing holiday news in pictures and words. 
We can see that many of you have been 
practicing letter formation at home over the 
break, thank you for your support with this. 
We have also been finding out about 2d and 
3d shapes, sorting them by their similarities 
and differences. 

Messages 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 5th May: May Day Bank Holiday. 

Wednesday 7th May: Stories in the Dark visit. 

If you are able to make a contribution        

towards the cost of our upcoming Stories in 

the Dark visit, please do this via the School 
Gateway by May 2nd, thank you. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

There are no birthdays this week. 

 


